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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

November 27, 2020 

 

Portland Branch to Relocate to Permanent Facility 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the Portland Branch will 

relocate to its new permanent facility at 1314 N. Meridian St., Portland. The new location will open Tuesday, 

December 8. The branch will maintain the same operational schedule, serving customers Tuesdays and 

Thursdays 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

The Portland Branch will continue to operate in its current temporary location at 101 S. Meridian St, Portland 
through December 3. 
 
For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 

Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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